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Program Teachers’ meeting June 1 2021

9.00 Welcome
9.05 Demo of the camera
9.15 Information
9.45 Break

10.00 Group discussions
11.20 Break
11.30 Presentations of group discussions



Teaching in the fall

GU
• The University of Gothenburg is planning a gradual return in the autumn
• Autumn teaching needs to be adapted to the current restrictions and 

recommendations

Chalmers
• Intends, to the extent permitted by restrictions and recommendations from the 

government and authorities, to conduct campus-based education with digital 
elements.

• Courses given during year one of the undergraduate or master's program must, as 
far as restrictions and recommendations allow, have regular campus-based 
elements for the students, normally at least once a week.



Written exams

There are no decisions for August and fall exams. My guess is mainly online exams in 
August and then on campus. 



Programs taking the same course

In place:
• F, TM and Kf take the same statistics course
• BT, K and MT take the same statistics course
• Z + I and TD + E + MT are divided into two groups instead of three
• Four programs at Lindholmen are grouped together again (instead of two

groups)

Planned:
• Z and TD take the same statistics course
• D, IT and DV at GU take the same courses



Group discussions on Course planning

A “standard offering” of a basic course has been three lectures, two exercise 

sessions and possibly one computer lab. The examiner has almost unlimited 

freedom to choose a different plan as long as the resources needed are not 

significantly higher.

Over the past year, we have all had to test on different approaches compared to 

what we are used to. When the restrictions ease, opportunities will open up to 

combine what has worked well digitally with traditional campus teaching. The 

key word for the start of the autumn will be hybrid teaching, but with all 

certainty it is something that will continue to be relevant even when the 

pandemic is behind us.



Group discussions on Course planning

A “standard offering” of a basic course has been three lectures, two exercise 

sessions and possibly one computer lab. The examiner has almost unlimited 

freedom to choose a different plan as long as the resources needed are not 

significantly higher.

There are three topics to choose from.

1. Lectures. Combining/replacing with films. Recording and/or streaming.

2. Exercises. Combining/replacing with discussion forum. Using films.

3. Computer labs. Tutoring at a distance, students using their own

computer/computer rooms.

On all topics consider other possibilities, benefits, risks, experiences .


